
From: Lorraine Farrell <  
Sent: July 24, 2023 11:49 AM 
To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca> 
Subject: [External] Homeless shelter  

  
Good Morning  

 

I am writing to express my concern over the location of the homeless shelter. 

Has council requested the planning dept to explore multiple options for the relocation? 

Has a feasibility study been done on potential options? 

This is a pretty big decision to be made and to allocate tax payers money without adequately exploring 

options and giving the community sufficient time to respond. 

The waterfront is home to a population that is quite a bit older and therefore more vulnerable than the 

average population in town. 

I feel that the city is putting their most vulnerable community members at risk as a result. 

 

Thanks  

Lorraine Farrell 

Sent from my iPad 
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